
Friday 22nd NovemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class have had a lovely week exploring a range of activities. They have continued to develop 
their dance skills in PE. This week we looked at Diwali festival in our learning time sessions. The 

children had the opportunity to make Diwali lamps out of clay and engage with different materials for 
mark making. The children explored Busy Things on the interactive whiteboard and enjoyed tracing 

letters.
Have a great weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Cole for willing our Sammy 
Safe award this week. This was awarded 

for sitting safely for bucket time!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


